BWSRC Minutes
April 11th 2013

Budget Car Rental
Present: Dan Callahan, Anne Deutmeyer, Janel Dochterman, Jim Hannan, Linnae Hartwig, Jeff Rogers, Joan Schrum and Jean Wenisch
Absent: Tom Neff, Chris Carsello, 
Meeting was called to order at 7:18 p.m.
Membership update:  271 members have paid, 2 are inactive and 43 have until May 1st to pay the annual fee with a $100 late fee of with forfeit their membership.  Certified letters will go out this week. 

Financial update: IRS has called to question 940 and 941 forms, but they have since called to indicate they have the forms.

Hiring update:  The pool is staffed there are more subs this year than last. Jeff and Jim will meet with Heather to set a training date, outline expectations for payroll, and concession revenue. Swim coaches are Stephanie Washburn, Liz Ball and Alex Dunn.
Tennis update:

- 1 tennis pro selected for the season.

- 1 more interview to go prior to filling the second person.

- Hoping to put up the nets soon I've gotten a couple emails about when the tennis nets will be up.

- Going to start the pre-season work in 2 weeks to get the equipment and programming all ready.

Concrete work update for drain: Rick’s Concrete will complete the work in the next several weeks. 

Spring clean up date is May 18th at 9 a.m. opening day is Saturday May 25th, 2013. 

Instructions to update the website will be emailed to the board members. The activities calendar and the facility rental will be ready by April 15th.
Stroke clinic date and agreement terms are being finalized.  The clinic will be May 29th to June 1st.   Board members were reminded not to send email to their distribution lists, but rather to utilize the data base.  A motion was made by Wenisch and second by Rogers to have a second clinic by Chris Cruse: pending agreement on terms and conditions are pending. 
Social updates: Casino night is scheduled for June 22nd. Budget will be an alternative site in case of inclement weather. Other high lights will include I high school night, 2 middle school and 2 elementary school pool parties. Other events will be on the website in coming weeks. 
The next meeting is scheduled at the pool on May 9th at 6:30 p.m. weather permitting or 7:15 at Budget in case of rain. The agenda will include membership policy for holidays or family nights. 
